
Dr. William Osler to Dr. J. Collins Warren. 

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

14, VI, '18. 

Dear warren, 

Do publish the Pulmotor paper. It was an interesting 

episode, and re,min.ds me of the days at the Phila. Hospital, 

in '86, when the doctors were pumping Sulph. hydrogen into 

consumptives per rectum. My paper on the Early Anaesthesia 

literature and a note on the classification has been sent to 

the Annals of Medicine. I will ask them to send a proof to 

the B. M. & s. Journal, as it might be worth reprinting-­

parts of it at least, as I have put the Morton case in a 

nutshell i I shall remain blbliographicsl ly unhappy until I 

get Vol. 35 of the B. M. & s. Jr. 

All goes well here. We have Americans every day or so. 

Jason Mixter spe:nt last week end, Boggs of the Hopkins has 
Jl 

just left, H~ of N. Y. and CJile of Ann Arbor come 

today. It is a great pleasure to see these good fellows. 

Love to 'Little Johnnie.' 

Yours ever, 

Wm. Osler. 
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